
 

 

9th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Nursery Parents Evening (Mrs Iqbal’s Group) 

 
Some of you may notice that parents evening letters will be going out to the whole school this 
week. I am writing to let you know that we have decided to postpone parents evening for Mrs 
Iqbal’s group in Nursery until Khadijah Iqbal has returned to work. 
 
We will let you know as soon as a date has been confirmed for the rescheduled parents evening. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 


